

Dear Parents,

7th November 2018

## Children in Need 2018

We are excited to be raising money for Children in Need. As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Children in Need brings the nation together to raise money and change lives.

In order to raise money for this worthy cause, we will be hosting a Mufti Day on Friday  $16^{th}$  November – children can dress up in return for a suggested £1 donation. There is no theme however, it would be great to see adopting Pudsey Bear's spots, so dig out anything spotty and go dotty for Children in Need! Class teachers will collect the money on the day.

Currently, there are thousands of UK children living with poverty, abuse, disability and overwhelming responsibilities. Children in Need's aim is to ensure that every child in the UK has a life that is safe, happy and secure and which empowers them to achieve their potential. The money raised is spent by Children in Need to provide grants to projects that improve the lives of disadvantaged children and young people across the UK.

We will also be using Children in Need activities as a teaching opportunity so that pupils can learn about the issues that children face, and how the money we raise can help them. We really appreciate your support and hope that you will have fun helping our school raise lots of money for Children in Need.

Yours sincerely,

Mr W. Neighbour Head teacher

